
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
SOUTH PATROL CRIME OFFICER 
The Kansas City, MO Police Department has re-instated the patrol division crime 
prevention position that was eliminated about six months ago and once again Officer 
Mike Hammer is now our contact for SPD.  The direct, non-emergency line for SPD is 
816-234-5550.  SPD is responsible for serving approximately 75 square miles of the 
City and over 65,000 citizens.  Mike’s position serves as a communication tool for 
citizens and the police department.  If you observe non-emergency activity, have 
particular questions or requests, he is the person to contact and he will have direct 
access to the field officers in our area.  We encourage you to use this resource. 
 
ISLANDS 
The Board will be considering the upcoming island contract for the next year at the first 
meeting after our annual meeting, this is the largest (or second to the largest 
depending on weather) budget item our association has and particularly on the south 
entrance to our neighborhood the first view people have of us as they drive by on Blue 
Ridge or enter on St. Andrews Drive. 
 
NEW NEIGHBORS 
Unlike previous years the current state of home values has brought us many new 
neighbors over the past year or so, we hope you are getting acquainted, old and new, 
and enjoying our area.  We have also seen a few homes renovated and beautified 
which has changed our landscape for the better and increased the value of our general 
association. 
 
ONLINE DIRECTORY 
It will not affect how you reach the directory but the backbone for our online directory is 
changing, gaining strength and speed with the new technology.  For our new residents, 
the link to the directory is: http://isg-kc.com/BlueHills-Estates-Directory .  You are able 
to complete your profile information from here, if you experience any problem e-mail: 
dan.french@yahoo.com for assistance. 
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SOUTH KANSAS CITY ALLIANCE 
 
This organization is very involved in the happenings and leadership of our area, if you 
wish to keep up with business and politics in South Kansas City, their website is: 
http://southkcalliance.org/ . 
 
 
 
 
This newsletter is brought to you by the Board of Directors of the Blue Hills Estates Home Owners 
Association. 
 
Jim Wilson – President 
Greg Morlan – Vice President 
Dan French – Secretary 
Carrie Muldoon – Treasurer 
Joe Quinly - Director 
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